
From: Joan Ball  
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 11:27 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Cc: Pribil, Jerry <jpribil@london.ca>; City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Four Storey townhouses  

 

I would like to have my letter added to the agenda regarding Item 3 Scheduled Item 3.6 c on 
page 412 of the agenda from September 10th 2024:  Permit stacked townhouses up to four 
storeys in height along all streets classified as Neighbourhood Connectors. 

 

Hello Mayor and Councillors, 

 

I want to express my concern about the lack of public consultation in regard to the zoning 
changes that would allow four storey townhomes on all neighbourhood connectors.  I 
request that there is a  public consultation meeting before final decisions are made 
especially due to our concern that this might significantly impact a primarily residential 
Singh family home Neighbourhood which is Northridge.   

 

Thank you for the consideration of this request. I will be attending the meeting scheduled 
for September 24th and more information would be appreciated in order to make an 
informed decision.   

 

Sincerely,  

  

Joan P. Ball,  

Sales Representative 

President's Gold Award (since 2000) 

Platinum Award (2012 and 2021) 

Award Of Excellence (Lifetime Member) 

 



Royal LePage Triland Realty Inc., Brokerage 

Cell: 519-670-2644  

Office: 519-672-9880 

  

 

 

 


